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ANNOUNCEMENT
No. 005/362/JK.ULP

Flood Management In Selected River Basins
(FMSRB, ADB Loan No. 3440-INO)
Consulting Services: Institutional Development For Community-Based
Flood Risk Management (ID-CBFRM)

RANKING FOR COMBINED (TECHNICAL AND FINANCIAL PROPOSALS)
EVALUATION

The Procurement Services Unit (Unit Layanan Pengadaan/ULP) of the
Ministry of Home Affairs for the above-mentioned consulting services has
evaluated the Technical and Financial (Price) Proposals for the techncial
assistance submitted by short-listed consultants. The results of evaluation
are then approved by the ADB at 24 October 2017, as follows:

No. Name of Consultants Technical | Financial Total Ranking
Point Point Evaluation
Point
1 PT. Inacon Luhur Pertiwi
(INO), in joint venture with PT.
Multi Tekniktama Prakasa| 656.00 182.72 838.72 1

(INO) and PT. Phibetha
Kalamwijaya (INO)

2 AHT Group AG (GER), in joint
venture with PT. Inersia
Ampak Engineer (INO), PT.
Amurwa International (INO)
and PT. Intersys Kelola Maju
(INO)

644.00 194.60 838.60 2

3 PT. Duta Cipta Mandiri (INO),
in joint venture with Dohwa
Engineering Co. Ltd. (KOR)],
PT. Anugerah Kridapradana
(INO), and in sub-consultancy
with PT. Inaasia Konsultan
Internasional (INO) and PT.
Mondial Konsultan (INO)

624.00 198.65 822.65 3

4 Hankuk Engineering
Consultants Co (KOR), in
subconsultancy with PT
Cakrabuana Consultan (INO)
and PT Caturbina Guna
Persada (INO)

622.40 200 822.40 4




We will invite the first-ranked Consultant of PT. Inacon Luhur Pertiwi
(INO), in joint venture with PT. Multi Tekniktama Prakasa (INO) and PT.
Phibetha Kalamwijaya (INO) to negotiate the contract in a short future.
However, prior to the negotiation, we would like to request the firm to:

(1) Confirm the availability of all key experts;

(2) Submit the CV that are signed by the experts themselves; and

(3) Propose replacement CV for experts who were rated “below average”.

We highly appreciate all participating consultants in the procurement of
the consulting services and look forward to have cooperation with your
firms in the future.

Jakarta, 27 October, 2017

Chairman of CSC for Consulting
Ser\rlces For Inst1tut1ona1 Development

CG
Yth. Kepala ULP Kemendagri, sebagai laporan;




